

Board Direction BD-018731-25 ABP-320468-24

The submissions on file, the correspondences sent to the prospective applicant and the Memorandum from the Senior Administrative Officer, dated 9<sup>th</sup> December 2024, were considered by the Board at a Board meeting held on 23/01/2025.

The Board determined that the prospective applicant should be notified that the consultation process is closed. The prospective applicant should also advised that it remains open to them to submit a new request at a future date.

**Board Member** 

Chris McGarry

Date: 23/01/2025